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São Paulo, March 18, 2024. 

 

 

To 

Securities and Exchange Commission of Brazil (CVM)   

At.: Superintendent of Company Relations 

 

Ref.: Official Letter 61/2024/CVM/SEP/GEA-1 - BRASKEM - Request for clarification 

on media report 

Dear Sirs, 

We refer to Official Letter 61/2024/CVM/SEP/GEA-1 ("Official Letter"), 

dated March 15, 2024, in which you requested clarifications from Braskem S.A. 

("Braskem" or "Company"), as transcribed below: 

 

“Dear Sir Director, 

1. We refer to the news published on this date in the newspaper Folha de 

São Paulo, Market section, under the title: “Government is now considering appointing 

Mantega to Braskem's board", which contains the following statements: 

After the failure of the attempt to install former minister Guido Mantega 

as president or on the board of directors of Vale, the government is now considering 

appointing him to the board of directors of Braskem, according to collaborators of 

President Lula (PT). 

Mantega was on Wednesday afternoon (13) at the Planalto Palace to 

discuss his future with the Chief of Staff, Rui Costa 

2. In view of the above, we determine that you clarify whether the news 

is true, and, if so, explain the reasons why you understood that it is not a relevant fact, 

as well as comment on other information considered important on the topic.” 

 

In this regard, Braskem ("Braskem" or "Company") informs that it is not 

aware of such information, the reason why it has questioned Petrobras, which informed 

the following: 

"As determined by CVM Resolution No. 44/21 and in compliance with Official 

Letter No. 61/2024/CVM/SEP/GEA-1, Petrobras clarifies that, to date, it is not aware of the 

matter mentioned in the news in question." 

São Paulo, March 18, 2024. 

Pedro Van Langendonck Teixeira de Freitas 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

Braskem S.A. 


